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From the East 
Brethren, 

Summer is now here and we 
will be officially dark until Sep-
tember 1, 1994. Remember we 
will still have our Stated Meet-
ings the third Thursday of ev-
ery month, accompanied by 
those fantastic dinners that Mary and her crew 
table for us. 

For the months of July, August and Septem-
ber, the dress will be open collar (due to the 
Valley heat). 

A special dress for July's Stated Meeting will 
consist of a contest of the "Wildest Hawaiian 
shirt" worn by a brother. During the dinner, the 
brothers will be called up on stage so the ladies 
can be the judges. I am giving a $50.00 reward 
(out of my own pocket) to the brother winning 
the contest. 

If you missed the last Stated meeting, Broth-
ers Jim Kleinknight and Manny Morton received 
the coveted Hiram Award and Brother Bernard 
Barber received his 50 year pin. These three 
brothers are deserving of these awards. Con-
gratulations! 

The meeting in July will also see the first 
scholarships to be given out by this lodge. The 
first recipients will be Kristina Hornback, grand-
daughter of Brother Ed Dodd and Kristen Botiller, 
Granddaughter of Brother Tip Banks, Sr. Con-
gratulations to you both! 

I hope everyone has a safe summer and we will 
see you at the Stated Meetings. 

See you in Lodge! 

Tip Banks 

Master  

From the West 

Brethren: 
The Lodge will be dark July 1 

to August 31, 1994. Have a 
wonderful summer and return 
safely. Labor will resume on 
September 1, 1994. 

There will be a Stated Meeting in July and 
August. See You There! 

William D. Yelkin 

Do you attend lodge? No, why? 

From the South 
Brethren, 

Summer is here and the 
Lodge will be Dark during July 
and August. 

However, there will be our 
usual monthly Stated Meeting 
on the third Thursday of each 
month preceded at 6:30 p.m. by one of those 
terrific dinners prepared by Mary Perch and her 
"Crew". If nothing more, it's a good excuse not to 
slave over a hot stove and a great way to dine out 
with Lodge members, family and friends. (In air 
conditioned comfort) Please plan on attending 
and sharing this time of fellowship and show 
Mary how much we appreciate all she does. 

Our Worshipful Master, Tip, has asked me to 
inform you of a SPECIAL activity for the July 
Stated Meeting... The "WILDEST" Hawaiian Shirt 
Contest... for all members of Las Palmas-Ponde-
rosa Lodge, to be judged by the Ladies. A prize 

Are you satisfied with you Lodge? If not, 
then why don't you attend Lodge? 



Calendar for the Summer 

July 21st Stated Meeting 

(Call for Dinner Reservations) 

Aug. 18th Stated Meeting 
(Call for Dinner Reservations) 

Sept. 1 	Back to work, 1st Degree 

will be given to the winner. So, dig into those 
closets and "Let's see what you got"!! 

Worshipful Tip wasn't kidding when he said 
casual attire for our Summer Stated Meetings, 
HUH?? 

Hope everyone has an enjoyable Summer. 
Fraternally, 
Cline "Cub" Jack 
Junior Warden 

NOTICE 
The Lodge will be dark July 1, 1994 to August 

31, 1994. Labor will be resumed on September 
1, 1994. 

You are missed by your Lodge brothers. 
Did you know that? 

What are you doing that is so important 
that you cannot take time out to attend 
Lodge? 

Prudential Securities 

Haley Fudge 
Vice President-Investments 

Prudential Securities Incorporated 
7102 North Fresno Street, Fresno, CA 93720 
209 437-2200 800 338-6892 

NOTICE 
A Brother who has not paid his dues by 

December 31, can be suspended for non-pay-
ment of dues. Are you one of the fifty-nine 
members who have not paid their dues and 
subject to suspension? If your dues are not 
paid, you are not entitled to any Masonic ben-
efits. It could cause some embarrassment to 
your family, the Master and the Secretary should 
there be a reason to verify your standing in the 
Lodge. A Master Mason whose dues are not 
current is not in good standing! Please do not 
subject any one to this embarrassment. Thank 
You. 

Your presence is needed for degrees 
and stated meetings. 

Ladies: 

This month, Burleigh Lockwood, a represen-
tative from the Chaffee Zoo will come and enter-
tain us with a wealth of information and show 
items from our zoo during her presentation of 
Zoo Talks . Please join in for a fun and enjoyable 
evening. See you there! 

Kathy Banks 
The Master's Wife 
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